
January 10, 2025

Greetings CACFP Institutions & Sponsors,
 
Governor Brian Kemp issued a State of Emergency  on January 9, 2025, as a result of
winter weather in the north and central parts of Georgia. We hope the impact to your area
was minimal. If your organization and feeding program meal operations were affected by
these weather events, please email Tammie Baldwin at Tammie.Baldwin@decal.ga.gov.
 
As a reminder, DECAL’s Disaster Preparedness Guidance is located on our website. The
memorandum is applicable to organizations participating in both the CACFP and SFSP and is
designed to remind organizations of the various flexibilities that exist when preparing for or
experiencing a disaster.
 
Regards,
Nutrition Services

Together, we can help feed Georgia's Children & Adults.  
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